Archdiocese of St. Louis Abortion Healing Ministry to Hold Weekend Retreat, March 1-3, 2024

Women, men, and couples wounded by abortion are invited to attend the Holy Family Hope & Healing Retreat Weekend, offered through the Archdiocese of St. Louis Abortion Healing Ministry. A trained and compassionate team, including a priest and licensed counselor, will gently lead participants through the critical steps of healing after abortion and help retreatants encounter the merciful love of Jesus Christ, the Divine Physician. 

The $100 cost includes two night’s lodging, meals and all materials. To register or for more information, contact 314.406.0815 or hopehealing@archstl.org, or visit online at archstl.org/hope-healing. All information and inquiries are confidential.


